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Contact with any questions  
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Hyde Park School PTO 
                                                                            www.hydeparkschoolpto.org 

 
FUNDRAISING THROUGH INDEPENDENT REPRESENTATIVES  

Thank you so much for your generous offer to support the Hyde Park 
School PTO! 

We appreciate all offers from independent sales representatives to 
host a fundraiser in support of HPS PTO. Unfortunately, we cannot 
actively support sales with marketing through the HPSPTO website, 
PTO Facebook, contact information, flyers at school, etc.  

We have many entrepreneurial parents who are independent 
representatives for great companies. We are not able to honor all 
requests providing the same fair opportunity to every representative, 
so we cannot accept any.  

Thank you again for your willingness to help raise funds for the HPS 
PTO. We wish you continued success with your venture! 

 
Thank you, 
HPS PTO Executive Board 
 

 


